FPL
ATC Methodology Contact
Parties with questions about FPL’s ATC methodology should contact either Anniel Morales (305) 442-5347 or Miguel Yanes (305) 442-5250.  Phone calls are welcomed, but each question must be emailed to TransmissionService@fpl.com to establish the required response time (one week) that FPL will endeavor to meet.  If more time is necessary, the customer will be contacted to advise of the additional time required to complete the response.
